M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
March 28, 2016
RE:

Online Fee Payment Service Agreement
Board approval is requested for an online fee payment software through Vanco Payment Solutions for parents to use as an option to pay student fees. There is a one-time set up fee of $150 the District will pay with parents paying a percent as a convenience charge; which is listed on the attached page.
The option to pay fees with a check or cash is still available with no additional charge to the parents. 

The agreement will continue until written cancellation notice is sent with 30 days-notice.  
